
Public meeting

Greetings! It's been too long since we've had our regular lock picking  meetings. Our next one will be this Tuesday (11-
12) from 7-9pm at the  Irish Lion. Please give us a heads up if you will attend, we can be  reached at contact at
bloomingtonfools dot org. Bring your picks, your locks, and come thirsty!

Fraternal Order Of Locksport
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